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As we have crept into October, our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home have been getting ready for the spooky

season by getting dressed up for a Halloween photoshoot.

We all enjoyed getting out our Halloween costumes and witches hats to smile for a photo, it really did start off the Halloween

festivities!

Everyone at Woodstock loves to embrace this time of year and enjoys seeing their Home decorated with lots of different Halloween

props and can’t wait for the trick or treater children to see it.

We all can’t wait for the rest of our Halloween plans for the next few weeks; we're especially looking forward to our Halloween party

on the 31 October!
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